
 
 

 

Dear Potential Sponsor, 

The California Association of Child Life Professionals is seeking sponsors for the Annual California Child 
Life Professionals Conference to be held on October 25th through October 27th, 2019 at the Painted 
Turtle Camp, Lake Hughes, California.  The California Association of Child Life Professionals seeks to 
provide a statewide forum to promote the Child Life profession and enhance competencies by providing 
educational and networking opportunities.  

The CACLP consists of Child Life Professionals and students from various hospitals and community 
settings in California.  Child Life Specialists are professionally trained individuals who specialize in the 
psychosocial care of the hospitalized child.  Under the family centered care model, Child Life Specialists 
provide procedural preparation, support and advocacy.  Through these interventions, Child Life 
Specialists seek to reduce the risk of psychological trauma resulting from hospitalization. 

Invitations to this conference have been extended to various disciplines within hospital and community 
settings as well as students in the fields of Child Development, Early Childhood Education, Psychology, 
Human Development and Social Work. 

• Below is a list of sponsorship opportunities for your organization to consider. 
• Assistance with keynote speaker costs 
• Nut- free pre-packaged snacks 
• Swag bag items (pens, pencils, note pads, tote bags, folders for printed materials, water bottles, 

etc.) 
• Information on your organization/foundation 

If you are interested in participating through sponsorship, please contact Pam McLaughlin at 
pmclaughlin.hope@gmail.com    by September 20th, 2019. 

CACLP was founded in 2006 and is a nonprofit public benefit corporation. The corporation is organized 
exclusively for charitable and educational purposes within the meaning of Internal Revenue Code (“ 
IRC”) & 501 (c)(3). 

Thank You for your consideration and support. 

 


